Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 11:00 AM

To: Weathers, Stephen W

Subject: 1st and 2nd Halves of TRP-156-0 Monument Booster Station 2020 SA Groundwater Summary Report
12/18/2020

Stephen Weathers — DCP

Hello,

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) is in receipt of and has reviewed both sections of report (dated 11/02/2020,
indicated in title of this communication, and has the following:

OCD concurs with the recommendations, specifically,

Continue semi-annual groundwater monitoring and sampling at the existing monitoring well
locations illustrated on Figure 2 from report.

Continue EFR events at the Site to address LNAPL and dissolved phase BTEX concentrations.

Thank you for your efforts.
Sincerely,
Bradford Billings

Bradford Billings e Enviro. Spec. A

Environmental Bureau

EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division

5200 Oakland Ave. NE Suite 100 | Albuquerque, NM 87113
505.670.6549. |bradford.billings@state.nm.us
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/




